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The American Action Forum (@AAF) today released new research examining the costs and benefits of 
implementing electronic medical record systems, and the challenges of doing so. The research finds that storing 
patients’ medical records electronically could improve health outcomes while lowering the cost of care. 
However, the AAF research also found that data breaches of medical records have cost the industry $50.6 
billion over the last six years. ?

Click here to read the research.
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